
2 0 2 4 

K I N D E R G A R T E N  

E N R O L M E N T 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NYABING 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
 

nyabingps.wa.edu.au  



Dear Families 

 
We are looking forward to welcoming your child to our school next year. To assist us with forward planning, we're asking you to 

start the enrolment process now. 

 
There are a few steps to this: 

• An Enrolment Form is enclosed together with the Student Health Care Summary Form. Please fill these out as best you can. 

If you require assistance, please call the school on 6866 1750. 

 
• You'll need to provide your child's birth certificate and Australian Immunisation Register (AIR) immunisation history statement. This 

statement needs to be no more than two months old and is accessible via the myGov website through Medicare. 

 
• Please bring the above documentation to the school's Manager of Corporate Services, Monday to Thursday. 

 
• If your child needs to travel on the school bus next year, you'll need to visit School Bus Services (SBS) at 

https://schoolbuses.wa.gov.au/ to apply for a seat. It is best to do this as soon as possible, to ensure they can get the routes 

completed in a timely manner. We have included a brochure for more information on this. 

 
To ensure all students transition into their first year of school smoothly, Nyabing Primary School offers various opportunities for 

students to familiarise themselves with the school and their peers. We have incorporated an informal transition into our Play Café 

sessions in Terms 1, 2 and 3. During Term 4, we invite the incoming kindergarten students to four dedicated transition sessions. Further 

details on this will be sent out in September. 

 
In the meantime, if you are looking for some information about what happens at kindergarten, and how you can help your child 

have the best start possible, you are welcome to view the booklet Hello Kindergarten at 

https://www.education.wa.edu.au/resources-for-families. For information regarding the WA Kindergarten Curriculum, please see 

https://k10outline.scsa.wa.edu.au/media/documents/outline_downloads/Western-Australian-Kindergarten- 

Curriculum-Guidelines-pdf.pdf 

 
We are excited and honoured to be part of your child's educational journey. Please feel free to contact the front office on the 

number below if you have any further queries. 

 

 
Yours sincerely,  

Teresa Wigg  

Principal 

P: 6866 1750 

E: nyabing.ps@education.wa.edu.au  

W: nyabingps.wa.edu.au 
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